
 

 

 
TOWN OF GREENFIELD  
La Crosse County  
N1800 Town Hall Road 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

   

Special Town Board Meeting; Tuesday, August 30, 2022 
  
BOARD PRESENT:   Chair Tom Jacobs, Supervisors Kevin Timm and Chad Morris 
STAFF PRESENT:     Clerk Jill Murphy  
OTHERS PRESENT:  Surveyor Fred Hilby and Attorney Patrick Houlihan 
 

              Call to Order:  Chair Jacobs called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.  Notices were posted.    
               
              Updates:  Due to calls and emails received yesterday on Monday, August 29 from residents voicing concerns at  
              seeing some type of road work already starting on Clements Rd., Supervisor Timm gave updates stating  
              that the work that was seen being done was Kammel Custom Excavating marking elevations. Timm also stated  
              that elevation markings would resume tomorrow, Wednesday, August 31, if there are no complaints after tonight’s  
              meeting.  Lastly, Supervisor Timm stated the graveling process on the road would now begin on Tuesday 
              September 6. 
 
              Questions:   Questions regarding mapped layout of the road were answered by Surveyor Hilby.  Supervisor Timm  
              stated after this portion of the road is complete; the town can start to apply for Federal grants to try and help  
              offset the cost of the next phase of the road.  Timm stated the gravel process should take approx. 3-4 days to  
              complete.  Attorney Houlihan stated he would like to start negotiations with the 5 property owners that the town 
              needs easements from; okay given by Chair Jacobs.  Attorney Houlihan will meet, after the construction is 
              complete, with property owners, that will be gaining land from this project. 
                

Motion made by Timm/Jacobs to adjourn.  Motion carried.  Adjourned at 7:34 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jill Murphy 
Town Clerk 


